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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 10:40 AM
To: 'Penny King'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Town of Indian River Shores Boundary Change Before the PSC

Good morning Ms. King,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Penny King [mailto:penny32963@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 10:38 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; commissioner.edgar@pc.state.fl.us; 
commissioner.patronis@psc.stat.fl.us; Records Clerk; Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Cc: richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; negron.joe@flsenate.gov 
Subject: Town of Indian River Shores Boundary Change Before the PSC 
 

Dear Commissioners: 
 
I am a resident of Indian River Shores and am asking that you 
rule in the favor of Indian River Shores request to change our 
territorial boundaries. This would enable all residents of IRS to be 
serviced by Florida Power & Light for their electrical needs.  We 
feel the City of Vero Beach has taken advantage of those Shores 
customers who have been forced to use the City for its electric 
provider.  For many years the City has been charging us for not 
only the cost of electricity but a surcharge to supplement their 
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general fund.  Not being residents of Vero Beach, we have no say 
in this matter. 
 
  
Our town's franchise agreement for the purchase of electricity 
from The City of Vero Beach has expired, and consequently 
Indian River Shores and FPL have given to the City of Vero 
Beach a very generous offer to let those residents in question leave 
the Vero Beach utility for FPL. 
 
Since the City of Vero Beach operates an unregulated monopoly 
in our Town, we are asking the Public Service Commission to 
view this as a "changed legal circumstance" and grant  our request 
for a change in territorial boundaries. 
 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 
Penny King 
114 Hidden Oak Drive 
Indian River Shores, Fl.  32963 
 
 
        
 
--  
Penny King 
penny32963@gmail.com 
Home - 772.234.0684 
Cell - 772.321.2005 




